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August 2016 

 

Welcome to the 2016-2017 school year!  I am looking forward to my second year as an assistant 
principal at Wallenpaupack Area High School.  During this school year I plan to strengthen my 
working relationship with all facets of our school community.  The ongoing partnership between 
all school district stakeholders is crucial in order to positively impact student achievement and 
prepare children for their future endeavors.   
 
Furthermore, I hope to see all students gain a well-rounded educational experience by 
participating in at least one of the various extra-curricular activities that we offer at the high 
school.  Our highly successful athletic, academic and non-academic clubs and activities have 
enabled students to gain local, state and national recognition over the years, providing them with 
unique opportunities to travel our country, and earn scholarships for future studies.  The full list 
of available activities can be found on our school’s website.  
 
I continue to encourage parents or guardians to take an active role in their child’s educational 
experience by contacting the school at any time to have questions or concerns addressed. 
 
Lastly, all incoming freshmen and new students should attend an orientation on Friday, 
September 2, 2016 at 12:00 p.m.  This will give you an opportunity to become acclimated to the 
building by finding your locker, walking your schedule, and having any of your questions 
answered. 
 
Best wishes for a successful school year! 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
Christopher Caruso 
Assistant Principal 
 

 


